
From: ABellZ9@aol.com
Subject: Re: Best wishes from Maine Bella Musica
Date: September 10, 2012 9:05:28 PM EDT
To: mail@mainebellamusica.com

hi laura!
thank you for playing at heather and frank's wedding.  your 
music was beautiful and many guests commented on how 
beautifully you played.  a lovely start to a wonderful life 
together.
 
thanks for your important part! 
 
andrea, steve, heather and frank
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